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São Paulo, August 2, 2017 – Suzano Papel e Celulose S.A. (“Suzano” or “Company”) announces to 

its shareholders and the market that it received letter 1314/2017-SAE dated August 1, 2017 (“Letter”) 

from the Company Oversight Department of BM&F Bovespa containing the request transcribed below: 

 

“August 1, 2017 

1314/2017-SAE 

  

Suzano Papel e Celulose S.A. 

Attn: Mr. Marcelo Feriozzi Bacci 

Investor Relations Officer 

  

Ref: Refund amount 

 

Dear Sirs, 

  

With regard to the material fact notice of July 31, 2017, informing that shareholders dissenting from 

the resolutions approving the company’s migration to the Novo Mercado segment of B3 and the 

amendment to Bylaws will be entitled to withdrawal rights, we request you to inform us, by August 2, 

2017, the refund amount, in R$ per share, that the dissenting shareholders of Suzano will be entitled 

to.” 

 

In response to the above query, the Company informs that shareholders dissenting from the 

resolutions approving the migration of Suzano to the Novo Mercado segment of B3 and the 

amendment to Bylaws will be entitled to R$ 9.30 (nine reais and thirty centavos) per share. 

 

The Investor Relations team is available for any further clarifications, by telephone at 55 11 3503-9061 

or by e-mail at ri@suzano.com.br.  

 

 

Marcelo Feriozzi Bacci 

Investor Relations Executive Officer 

mailto:ri@suzano.com.br



